“I respect Judge Cadish and believe she has had many great accomplishments in her career.  However, I cannot support her nomination as a federal judge.  I believe an individual citizen has the constitutional right to keep and bear arms and cannot in good conscience support a nominee whose commitment to the Constitution’s Second Amendment is in doubt,” said Senator Dean Heller.   
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